
SWEARING-IN CEREMONY FOR TOWN OF NEWBURGH SUPERVISOR GIL 

PIAQUADIO & OTHER ELECTED OFFICIALS 

 

 
Shown above are the Honorable Jude Martini (left), Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio, along with 

his wife Rosanne Piaquadio, sons, and other family members at the Swearing-in Ceremony. 

 

On January 8th, 2018, a Swearing in Ceremony was held for Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil 

Piaquadio.  The Honorable Jude Martini administered the Oath, while Supervisor Piaquadio’s wife, 

Rosanne Piaquadio, held the Bible.  Many family members were in attendance to show their 

support for Supervisor Piaquadio. 

 

Also sworn-in at this meeting were Councilwoman Elizabeth Greene for her third term and 

Councilman Paul Ruggiero for his second term.  Andrew Zarutskie, Town Clerk, was sworn in for 

his ninth term.  Deborah Smith, Receiver of Taxes, was sworn in for her second term.  

 

Mark Hall was sworn in as Highway Superintendent for a two-year appointment. 

 

The meeting room was filled with family and friends. 
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